Mr. Eric Whipple & The Board of Education Charlotte Valley Central School District 15611 State Highway 23 Davenport, NY 13750

Dear Mr. Whipple & The Board of Education,

I hereby resign from my position as a teacher at Charlotte Valley Central School, effective August 30, 2022. I have accepted a position within the Cobleskill-Richmondville Central School District as a 5th Grade Teacher. The decision to leave has not been an easy one, as I have thoroughly enjoyed my time here at Charlotte Valley. This move presents the opportunity to be much closer to home, and is the best decision for my family. It has been an absolute pleasure working for CVCS over the past six years and I will miss the relationships I have made throughout the years. Thank you for allowing me to be a part of such a wonderful school district.

Sincerely,

Mya Dassick Megan Hassick